
Every capital campaign needs volunteers to help things  
run smoothly. At LHS, we are fortunate to have members  
of our community who are willing to step up and do the  
work for our Empowered By Christ: Enriching Our Future 
capital campaign. 

Our volunteers support our campaign in so many ways.
•	They provide a workforce: Our volunteers provide the people 

power needed to run a campaign.
•	They bring diverse skills: Our volunteers share their skills from a 

variety of experiences.
•	They minimize costs: Our volunteers help to minimize costs by 

donating their time and talent.
•	They enrich our sense of community: Our volunteers bring their sense 

of shared purpose and vision for the future of Lutheran High School.
They are role models to our students: Our volunteers are living 
examples of our school mission “To Grow and Serve in Christ.”
Thank you to the alumni, parents, grandparents, future parents, 
faculty, staff and members of our Board of Directors who have 
accepted Dr. Kuhlman’s invitation to serve as volunteers for the 
campaign. A Campaign Cabinet comprised of approximately 20 
individuals and couples will provide counsel and lead support for 
the effort. Additional committees will help plan campaign events, 
lead our community in prayer, and find ways to reach out to alums. 
If you would like to learn how you can volunteer with the Empowered 
by Christ: Enriching Our Future capital campaign, please contact  
Mr. Butch Powley, Donor Relations Coordinator at powley@lhssc.org 
or Dr. Doug Kuhlmann, Head of School at dkuhlmann@lhssc.org.
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